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Enrolment for
September
2025 wi l l  open
on January
6th,  v ia  the
school
website .

End of Year Performances
for famil ies:  (PE Hall )

Tuesday 17th December:
End of  year songs,  poems,
etc .  by Infants [ 1 1 .30am],
1st  and 2nd classes
[1 .00pm.]  

Wednesday 18th
December:  End of  year
songs,  poems,  etc .  by 3rd
and 4th classes [ 1 1 .30am],
5th and 6th classes
[1 .00pm.]

Friday 20th December:
 

Classes f inish at  12noon
(infants)  and 12 .30pm
(older c lasses . )  

Infants with older s ibl ings
and infants who use the
school  buses wi l l  be
supervised unti l  12 .30pm. 

End of  Term: school
reopens Monday 6th
January .  

No lunch wil l  be provided
on Friday 20th December.

Please check our Lost
and Found trol ley
before the hol idays .
(Unclaimed items wi l l
go to the local
recycl ing centre. )

Very best  wishes for
the hol idays to
pupi ls ,  famil ies and
staff .   Many thanks
for  al l  support  for  the
school  over the past
term.


